December 2023

HOUSE OF FAITH CHRISTIAN CENTER

APOSTLES DEXSTER & DEMOSHA SPELLER

From Our Apostle’s Desk - Vision Forward!

We're thankful for every miracle, sign, and wonder, we've seen,
touched, and experienced in 2023. God has shown himself faithful in
and through our lives. We thank God for the continual growth that
we are witnessing. We extend a warm welcome to our new partners.
As we look forward to 2024, the best is yet to come as we continue to
bring the vision to life, extend the Kingdom, and spread love in the
Town of St. Paul.

Do you need inspiration during the week? Be sure to watch our

current series entitled, “Living Under the Care of the Kingdom,

Subtext: Start Living Abundantly through Jesus!” and archived

messages on our Facebook page or our YouTube channel: Faith on
* Display.

Thank You For Partnering With Us. Visit Us at www.houseoffaithcc.org
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Same Culture, Different Look Discipleship Challenge

We are called to be disciples and to compel others to

pEsRCsLso excited abontithe Jaunch of our HOECL come into the Kingdom. To be an effective witness, we

T-shirt Line! If you would like to order your new

gear, email chief staff@houseoffaithcc.com or stop DAt

by our product table after service. DIy The Kingdom-imonx bives
+Be committed to a growing relationship with God
+Use Godly wisdom
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: +Pray diligently & follow the Holy Spirit’s leading
= = < *Be humb e & dedicated
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For the remainder of the year, let us extend the
Kingdom of God by inviting someone to get to know
our Lord & Savior and by inviting them to the
ministry. Will you join us?

Weekly Services

Sunday Morning Service (via FaceBook): 10:30am
Tuesday Night Bible Study (via ZOOM): 7:30pm

Please email chief staff@houseoffaithcc.com with
your questions, concerns, and to inquire about
online & in-person services and upcoming events.

Scan the code to Submit Scan the code to Sow
Your Prayer Request! Your Seeds Today!
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